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19th November 1934. 

Dear Dame Alicia, 

In reply to your letter of November 16th I write to say 

that Bed~ord College are prepared to agree, with one small 

3XCept1on, to the payment Of fees on the lines proposed in 

your letter referred to above, namely:-

(a) International Students fees to be paid in two equal 
instalments 1n November and February of each year. 

(b) Payments 1n respect of Tutorship salary and. super­
annuation contributions for Miss Baggallay to be 
paid in three equal instalments at the end of the 
months of November, March and June. 

The end of July for the third instalment, as suggested in 

your letter, would be very inconvenient for the College as all 

final salary payments for the session are made by the College 

in June. It is greatly h~ped that the Florence '1ght1ngale 

International Foundation will be able to see their way to 

making this last payment 1n June and not July. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 


